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 Diary Updates for November and December 
 
Parent Drop In. The school Family Worker is holding another ‘drop in’ for parents on Wednesday 5th 
December, 9.00 – 9.30am. As well as the drop-ins, from 9.00 - 9.30am, there is also the offer of 1:1 
appointments from 9.30 to 10.30am. To book these please contact Kayleigh on 07741 830017 or email 
Kayleigh.Fry@cambridgeshire.gov.uk . The Family Worker is available to work and support parents with any 
issues at home, including sibling rivalry, school refusal and general behaviour. 
 
Non Uniform Day. We will be having a ‘Dress up as real heroes’ (no superhero outfits) to link in with our 
‘People Who Help Us’ topic this half term or ‘Wear a Christmas Jumper’ day on Friday 7th December as it is 
the Christmas Fair. 
 
PTA News. We are still collecting raffle prizes.  Thank you to everyone who has donated so far and please 
keep them coming!  Also, we have a vacancy in our team for a treasurer. If you could spare a few hours a 
week and might consider helping out then please email bramptonpta@outlook.com or speak to one of us 
on the team and we can give you some more information. 
 
Christmas Fair Donations. Brambles have been asked to provide a stall for the Christmas Fair on Friday 7th 
December.  Brambles will be hosting a ‘make your own reindeer food’ stall so are asking Brambles families 
for donations of: 
Green Group - Porridge Oats 
Orange Group - Wild Bird Seed 
Pink Group -  Sunflower Seeds 
Red Group - Dried Cranberries 
Yellow group  - Dried Apple 
Brambles Staff - Bags, tags and containers 
 
Donations can be dropped off anytime between Monday 19th November and Friday 7th December outside 
the door in the basket. 
 
Please note: It may be tempting to make the reindeer food sparkle, but please don’t use glitter and sequins. 
Anything made from plastic can cause stomach problems for most animals if eaten. Glitter is also a 
microplastic; the pieces are so small and so could cause a problem for the environment for a long time. Cake 
sprinkles or edible glitter should also be avoided as they tend to contain e-numbers. 
Read more at https://www.rspb.org.uk/about-the-rspb/about-us/media-centre/press-
releases/glittersnotgoldforwildlife/#4bKh05GPvwf8bAbt.99.   
Also visit for other fun activities https://www.rspca.org.uk/adviceandwelfare/seasonal/christmas/reindeer  
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